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I am writing in support of HB 4059 with the -7 amendment included with important 

reservations.  

 

However, I oppose the proposed -8 amendment. It is imperative if passing this law to 

omit the -8 amendment.  

 

I have been a residential Realtor in Willamette Valley, Oregon, for 37 years, country 

property a specialty, organically managed/ certified properties in particular. 

 

Thank you for your careful consideration in order to preserve organic agriculture and 

specialty seed in Oregon. 


